
Follow-Up on Board Technology Forum 

Discussions 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to follow up on our recent discussions during the 

Board Technology Forum held on [Date]. It was a great opportunity to exchange ideas and 

insights regarding advancements in our technology strategy. 

As we look to implement the suggestions brought forth during the forum, I would appreciate 

your feedback on the proposed initiatives. Your expertise is invaluable to us as we move 

forward. 

Additionally, please let me know if you require any further information or if there are additional 

points you would like to discuss from the forum. 

Thank you for your continued engagement and support. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Your Organization]  

[Your Contact Information] 


